Information and Proposals

Recognition

Facility Dog Presentation-Kelly Robinson

At this time the board will be hearing a presentation from Kelly Robinson on the benefits of the Facility

Dog Program. Later in the meeting will be asking for approval of an agreement between Summit Hill
School District 161 and Kelly Robinson.



